
Statement from the owners of The Signature Room at the 95th and The Signature Lounge at the 96th: 

  

"Prudential Real Estate Investors and Madison Capital care very much about 

the security of the restaurant and retail space at the John Hancock Center. 

We work closely with our tenants to ensure the safety of their customers in 

the space under our control. We have encouraged and would support any 

efforts by the new office owner, who manages all of the common areas, to 

enhance security in the building." 

 


